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Welcome back! We hope you all had a happy and healthy Christmas 
and New Year. We are looking forward to lots of exciting activities 
this term. This term’s topics will be ‘Superheroes’ and ‘Come       
Outside’. During the coming weeks we will be learning about people 
who help us in our community and will be enjoying the chance to 
dress up as Superheroes. 

 

During the 2nd half of the term we will be learning about life cycles, 
plants and the local area. We will also be learning about Chinese 
New Year. 

 

As a school we are moving over to a new systematic, synthetic 
phonics  programme with a whole school approach to teaching   
early reading and writing. It is called Read Write Inc. Further  
details of this will follow soon. 

 

P.E days are now Monday and Friday and we would like the children 
to come to school dressed in their P.E kit. They need to wear 
their navy blue t-shirt and sweatshirt, navy blue joggers and some   
trainers. Plimsolls will need to stay in school for indoor P.E        
lessons. Please ensure all items are clearly named. With the 
weather getting colder, it is advisable that your child has a warm 
coat in school every day. A hat and gloves will also help to keep 
them warm. 

 

We had some amazing homework handed in last term. Please make 
sure it is always done in pencil not pen and that it is handed in by 
Thursday. The homework that is set is reinforcing what has been 
learnt in class that week so it is important that it is completed. 
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The majority of you are now accessing Tapestry. We     
really value the contributions that have been put on at 
home - thank you. You will have noticed that we haven’t 
posted as many observations. We are just posting special         
moments, for example when your child has achieved   
something independently. This allows us to spend more 
quality time interacting with your children. 

 

All children are offered a piece of fruit for morning snack 
and a drink of milk after playtime. Please ensure your 
child only brings fruit or vegetables if they wish to bring 
their own snack. Water is available throughout the day 
but many children prefer to bring in their own named    
water bottle.  

 

All correspondence from the school office is via     
ParentMail. This is free to download. Please ensure you 
have registered. You can also visit the school website: 
www.cowley.lincs.sch.uk  

 

I can be contacted about homework or non-urgent queries 
on the class email below. If it is an urgent issue please 
contact the school office. 

juniper.class@cowley.lincs.sch.uk 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Farrow 


